
 

ADDENDUM #1 
RIVERSIDE AT BEALE STREET BRIDGE REPAIR 

FEBRUARY 27, 2023 

The following change(s) have been made to the Invitation for Bid mentioned 
above: 

At this time the Memphis Area Transit Authority will be rescinding the procurement IFB 
23-11 Riverside at Beale Street Bridge Repair.  MATA will re-evaluate this procurement 
and resolicit at a later date.   

MATA appreciates all participation and interest in this project.  All inquiries and questions 
can be directed to the contract administrator Ashley Best.   

Ashley Best – Contract Administrator 
901-722-7182 
abest@matatransit.com  

mailto:abest@matatransit.com

